September 21, 2021

COVID-19

UPDATES

Hello Echo Horizon parents/guardians,

We are trying out a different company, Pacific Toxicology Laboratories,
for COVID drive-through testing on Sept. 24, Oct. 8, and Oct. 20, which
will hopefully be more streamlined and efficient. Our next drive-through
test will be on:

Friday, September 24th
2:30-4:00PM

Below are the instructions from the company. Please let me or Tiffany
know if you have any questions.

To those of you who are opting out of our drive-through testing, please
test on your own and send us the results by end of day on Monday,
Sept. 27. Thanks so much—we know that these testing requirements
add lotfs of work to the plates of our parents/guardians and we so
appreciate your patience and partnership!

Best,
Peggy & Tiffany

New and updated information

COVID Testing

Pacific Toxicology Laboratories: Important to Remember

Please register for the test no later than 9/22 (2 days prior to test date).
Families who have more than one child at the school should register
them separately. Registration should be done under the student’s
name, not the parents'. We will need the insurance information for




each student and staff member. The test requires that patients do not
eat or drink 20 min. prior to swabbing their mouth.

Registration Instructions and Link

It is very important that when parents are registering for the test, they
indicate the account number, which is 1939, in the “entity or
organization name” field. Parents must register by account number, not
the name of the school. The results will be uploaded under the wrong
account if they use an incorrect account number or list a name.

Please enter 1939 in the Entity/Organization Name field on the COVID-
19 questionnaire link for registration.

Entity or Organization Name: 1939
https://hipaa.jotform.com/212005922364144

Once they've answered all the required questions, parents will receive
a confirmation email from Pacific Toxicology Laboratories. We will not
be able to test anyone who has noft registered for the test. Results will
be also emailed to the email address provided at the registration time
within approximately 24 hours.

NEED ADDITIONAL INFORMATION?

COVID COMPLIANCE TEAM

Tiffany Paulsen Peggy Procter Saundra Sparks
School Nurse Head of School Chief Financial Officer
tpaulsen@echohorizon.org pprocter@echohorizon.org ssparks@echohorizon.org

QUICK LINKS

LA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
ECHO HORIZON CORONAVIRUS WEBPAGE



https://url.emailprotection.link/?b-9atDxWytLQEzaJ2o4Er98l16cWtgznTlTsWZDE9qflhIgfbLiGeXzO1ni6D5QK0FxuIhyEWWinzSF44HKcp58_C69igsSEKL1J_jkqoh6rsKwIOswl5y5RfJ8neuQZD
http://tpaulsen@echohorizon.org
mailto:pprocter@echohorizon.org
mailto:ssparks@echohorizon.org
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov
https://www.echohorizon.org/domain/230
https://www.facebook.com/echohorizonschool/
https://twitter.com/echohorizon
https://www.instagram.com/echohorizonschool/




